
NASCOE Secretary Candidacy Announcement 

Hello NASCOE Members, 

My name is Taylor Stucki, and I am asking for 
your support to run for a third term as NASCOE 
Secretary. For those of you that don’t know me, I 
am a Key PT in Oklahoma. I grew up in the 
neighboring county and have worked in my office 
for going on ten years. The first year and a half I 
was a temporary and fell in love with the agency 
and what NASCOE did for its members. When I 
was hired on full time, I became a member and 
have been excited about the work of NASCOE 
and OKASCOE since day one. A few of the 
positions I have held include serving as the 
OKASCOE Publicity and Convention Chair  
for seven years, I was the 2020-2021 Southwest 
Area Awards and Scholarship Chair, NASCOE 
Awards and Scholarship Chair, and have had the honor to serve as the NASCOE 
Secretary for the past two years.  

Over the past two years I have learned a lot of how NASCOE functions and 
supports our members daily, and it is even more incredible than I could have ever 
imagined. I believe that keeping NASCOE members informed and being as 
organized and detail oriented with all documents is large part of ensuring that 
the future of NASCOE thrives for years to come. I am hoping that I can continue 
use my skills and experience to serve the members of NASCOE and help us 
continue the years of success and great leadership that has laid the foundation.  

I am asking for your support and am ready to continue serving all our members 
as your NASCOE Secretary if given the opportunity.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Taylor Stucki 


